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February 3 – MSU Wear Red Day: Wear red to raise awareness about 

heart disease in women, which is the leading cause of death in women.  
 

February 5 – Brown Bag Lunch: Bring your lunch, socialize, and get to 

know other female faculty and staff on campus! Join us in the Women’s 

Center, C103 Applied Science, 11:30 AM 
 

February 10 – Not My Life Film (Rescheduled); Human Trafficking 

Awareness, Barkley Room, 3rd Floor Curris Center, 7:30 PM to 9 PM 
 

February 18 – Coffee Social Hour: C103 Applied Science in the Women’s 

Center, 8:15 to 9:15, Coffee and tea will be provided. 
 

February 24-25 – Life-size Barbie Display: Information table and display 

educating visitors about eating disorders, Curris Center, 11 AM to 2 PM 
 

February 25 – Eating Disorder Awareness Panel, Mason Hall Auditorium, 

6 PM to 8 PM 

 

Please help us spread the word to students about these opportunities! 

Extra credit sign in sheets will be provided at every event for students 

who are attending for a class! 

Murray State’s 26
th

 annual Celebrate Women Luncheon will be held on March 27
th

 from 12:15 PM to 1:15 PM. 

Register to attend at www.murraystate.edu/celebratewomen by Monday, March 17
th

.  This year we will be giving 

away door prizes and inviting you to socialize with faculty and staff from different departments across campus! 

   Save the Date: Celebrate Women Luncheon    
 

 

 

Murray State University  

Women’s Center 
 

Telephone 270.809.3140   

C103 Oakley Applied Science 

www.murraystate.edu/womenscenter 
 

 

MSU Womenôs Center 

 

http://www.murraystate.edu/celebratewomen


 

Do you know a female faculty or staff 

member who has done great work this 

year? Nominate them for the Celebrate 

Women Awards! Nomination forms can be 

found on the registration page:  

 

www.murraystate.edu/celebratewomen 
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For the month of February we will be 

collecting items for the Main Street Youth 

Center.  

 

Items needed include newly packaged: 

¶ Toilet paper  

¶ Kleenex  

¶ Sanitizer wipes 

¶ Canned soda  

¶ Little Debbies 

¶ Fruit juices 

¶ Money for operations 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated in 

the month of January. We collected over 

100 items for the Merryman House! 

 

“Our deepest wishes are whispers of our authentic selves. 
We must learn to respect them. We must learn to listen.” 
~Sarah Ban Breathnach 
 

 

http://www.murraystate.edu/celebratewomen

